Members

60 true members paying the « cotisation » of 20 S Francs

Registries

The WG currently maintains a European Stents Registry (Dr Kevin Walsh, Liverpool) and a PDA registry (Dr Ian Huggon, London). The form to fill for this maintenance are available. Other registries are planned.

Training sessions

The WG doesn't organize training sessions but tries to promote those planed in European centers (Warsawa in 1995, Massa in 1996). Such training sessions in famous centers with the attendance of great operators are very useful and usually there is a great numbers of participants.

Future

The WG has as a business meeting each year during the AEPC meeting. This meeting is also the occasion to share our experience by different way :

· The report of the Registries. 

· The « I Blew It Award » given to the winner of cases 's presentation of complications or other technical subjects. 

· A special session is planned. A specific topic will be chosen and few speakers will give their advice on it. 

· New ways could be explored, such as Internet Site and Forum.... and what you could think about.

